
Loudoun County, Virginia 
www.loudoun.gov                NEWS RELEASE 

Office of the County Administrator, Public Affairs and Communications 
1 Harrison Street, SE, P.O. Box 7000, Leesburg, VA  20177-7000 
703-777-0113  Fax 703-771-5841 
  

For Immediate Release               Media Contact:  Glen Barbour, Public Affairs and Communications Officer 
August 30, 2023                                                 703-771-5086, Glen.Barbour@loudoun.gov  
 
Loudoun County Receives Recognition for Excellence in Financial Reporting  

 
Loudoun County has been awarded the Certificate of Achievement for 

Excellence in Financial Reporting by the Government Finance Officers 
Association (GFOA). The Certificate of Achievement is the highest form of 
recognition in the area of governmental accounting and financial reporting. 
This marks the 32nd consecutive year that the county has received this honor 
from GFOA. 

 
Loudoun County received the award for its Annual Comprehensive 

Financial Report for Fiscal Year 2022, which was judged to have met the high 
standards of the awards program. The report was cited for demonstrating a 
constructive “spirit of full disclosure” to clearly communicate the county’s 
financial story.  

 
The GFOA is a nonprofit professional association serving more than 

21,000 government finance professionals in the United States and Canada. 
 
More information about Loudoun County’s financial reports may be found at 

loudoun.gov/financialreports.  
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